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Dear Parents and carers 
 
A great big thank you to all the parents who accompanied us on our trip to the 
Sculpture Park on Tuesday and all the staff who organised such a fantastic day out. 
Everyone had a super time; interweaving learning about art, artists and sculptures, 
with moments of spirituality and enjoying the great outdoors!  
 
Conker and Acorn are settling well into school! Our new guinea pigs are enjoying 
their new home and getting to know the children and the staff a little bit better.   

 
Thank you to everyone who attended the football 
last night. It was so good to see both Fellowship 
schools enjoying a friendly rivalry with support from 
staff and families.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

Football Match 
It was the start of a new season for our football teams in KS2. The 
teams were up against two strong North Rigton sides. The Year 3/4 
team showed their talents but unfortunately couldn’t convert their 
chances and fell to a 2-0 defeat. After 
that, the Year 5/6 team were part of a 
five goal thriller but came out the wrong 
side: losing 3-2. Despite the results, the 
teams played with great spirit. Maciek 
particularly impressed with his strong 
defending and responsibility to hold the 
back line - he takes home the ASKO 
Sports Award. 
 
Next up, KS2 Girls Netball!  
 
Mr Anderson 



Upcoming Events: 

Tuesday 30th September:  Mars and Saturn 

Class phonics workshop 2.45—3.30pm 

Wednesday 1st October:  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning and All Saints Church (children singing 

from 10am) 

Monday 6th October:  Maths workshop 

Monday 8th October:  Mars Class to Born of the 

Forest 

Friday 10th October:  School photographs  

Thursday 16th October:  Harvest Supper at All 

Saints Church 5– 7pm 

 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES 

Sun Class: Friday 7th November 3pm 

Saturn Class: Friday 14th November 3pm 

Mars Class: Friday 21st November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 28th November 3pm  

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 28th September 

11am Parish Eucharist with refreshments from 

10.30am and Sunday Club 

Wednesday 1st October 10am 

Macmillan Coffee Morning—All Saints children 

will be singing 

 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 

Mars Class: Gregor for Positivity 

Saturn Class: Miles for Positivity 

Jupiter Class:  Alana for Positivity and Respect 

Sun Class: Barnaby for Positivity 

There were also lots of positive noticing tags given out 

in our Celebration Worship this morning. These are 

hanging on our  ‘We have Noticed’ wall and will go 

home with children at half term. 


